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Liliana Nuñez, president of the FANJ, told ACN news that along with Fernando Martinez, in
charge of the Foundation’s Group Research Associates, they will be part of the working groups
of the Forum: Energy, Sustainable Development and Environment, and Governance.

We consider this is an important moment for the Cuban Civil Society with a history of over 20
years, as is the case of the Antonio Nuñez Jimenez Foundation, to be present at the forum and
have a voice in a meeting in which we have been absent for so many years, she said. 
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